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How To: Do a Bulletin Board Display 

Making a display board for a school or child care lobby is an interactive and creative way to get the conversation about 

vaccines humming. Working with the Immunity Community Team, you can get specific vaccine rates for your school to 

put on the display board. We can also get you handouts and takeaway information about vaccines. Let your creativity 

run wild. One of our volunteers created this board with her school’s vaccine rates and important information about 

immunizations. We hope it inspires you as much as it did us. 
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